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Theft of Items from Wetmore Residence

(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is investigating the theft of nearly 26-hundred
dollars worth of items from a Wetmore residence.

The theft from a residence at 536 4th Street was reported to the sheriff’s department early last week.
Sometime within the previous two weeks an unknown person removed two televisions, gaming
systems, multiple games, three laptops and several hand tools.

Anyone with information on the theft is urged to contact the Nemaha County Sheriff’s office in
Seneca.
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